
LEGAL NOTICE 
JOLIET TOWNSHIP ROAD DISTRICT 

 

ADDENDUM 
 

SUGAR CREEK BRIDGE REPLACEMENT PROJECT  
CONTRACT No. 2024-01 RD 

 
NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS: 

 
In fairness to all prospective contractors interested in bidding, it was brought to the Highway Commissioner’s 
attention that a few contractors had questions for Contract 2024-01 RD, the Sugar Creek bridge replacement 
project, which prompted a need to add to the plans or proposal.  
 
The revised and added material can be found in the electronic forms titled “ADDENDUM #1” as well as the 
questions and answers form titled “Questions and Answers #1/CONTRACT No. 2024-01 RD” which can be 
accessed at www.joliettownship.net.  
 
Contractors must utilize the enclosed material when preparing their bid and must include any Schedule of 
Price changes in their bidding proposal.  

 
Dated: March 7, 2024 
 
VINCENT ALESSIO  
HIGHWAY COMMISSIONER 
 
ALICIA MORALES  
CLERK 


